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28 October 2015

Mr Jon Woodward
Principal Planning Officer
Liverpool City Council
Municipal Buildings

Dale Street

Liverpool

L2 2DH

Dear Mr Woodward

RE: Proposed Works & Minor Amendments to LBC 141/0253 & PP 14F/0249, at South Warehouse, Stanley Dock,
Liverpool.

Darmody Architecture submit herewith on behalf of the applicants, Stanley Dock Properties Ltd., an Application for a
non-material amendment following a grant of planning permission for Proposed works & Minor
Amendments to Planning Permission (14F/0249) and listed building Consent (14L/0253).

This submission is intended to clarify and justify the application for proposed works and minor amendments to the
existing permissions at South Warehouse, Stanley Dock, Liverpool.

The following items are enclosed with this letter:

- Application form

- Darmody Architecture's Development Description

- Drawings & Drawing Issue register dated 27th October 2015

- Permitted & Proposed Area Schedules for the South Warehouse

- 'Statement of Justification for Application for Non-material Amendments to Existing Permissions at South Warehouse,
Stanley Dock, Liverpool - October 2015' prepared by Hinchliffe Heritage

- £195 fee will be paid under separate cover by client

Please do not hesitate in cantacting me at the office should you have any queries on the above.

Yours sincerely

/’U i / ﬁ %)M/c&

Nilfa Burke
Architect
on behalf of Darmody Architecture





